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15 March 2024

Oakengates Nursery School
www.oakengatesnurseryschool.co.uk

Stay and Play

Don’t forget!

Stay and Play is next week.

Please book your place by completing the
slip and returning it to your child’s key
person.

RELIEF

Thank you for all of your contributions to
Comic relief today.
The children and staff look amazing all
dressed in red for such a good cause.

oakengates.admin@taw.org.uk
01952 387910

Upcoming Bank Holiday Dates

Nursery will be closed to ALL children on the following
dates:

Friday 29th March 2024 and Monday 1st April 2024
(Good Friday and Easter Monday)
Monday 6th May 2024
(May Day)
Monday 27th May 2024
(Spring Bank Holiday)

EASTER HOLIDAYS

Nursery will also be closed to ALL children who attend
TERM TIME only on the following dates

Monday 25th March to Friday 5th April
Monday 8th April is a PD day

Return to nursery on Tuesday 9th April

Spring Term 2024
Tuesday 9th January to Friday 22nd March
Half term—Monday 12th February to Friday 16th
February
Easter Holiday—Monday 25th March to Friday 5th April
PD day Monday 8th April

Summer Term 2024
Tuesday 9th April to Friday 19th July
Half term—Monday 27th May to Friday 31st May
PD day Monday 3rd June
Please go to our website to access all term dates for the
academic year 2023-2024
https://lwww.oakengatesnurseryschool.co.uk/
media/46119/term-dates-2023-2024.pdf
Nursery closure to all children
Friday 29th March & Monday 1st April
Monday 6th May & Monday 27th May.

Scroll down to page 5 to find out top
tips on how to keep under 5s safe
online.

OW TO|STAY| k

[= | SAFE | ONLINE

Are you eligible for 30 hours funding? Go to:
https://www.qov.uk/30-hours-free-childcare

Do you already have a preschool child
with 30 hours funding?

Don’t forget you have to confirm your
details are up to date every 3 months.




This term, our theme in nursery in called:

Let’s Pretend
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Toddler Room

Next week in the Toddler room we will be
celebrating Easter sharing lots of stories such as
“Five Little Easter Bunnies” and “That’s Not My
Bunny’.

The children will be decorating Easter eggs using
loose parts on the finger gym.

On the playdough table, they will be creating eggs
to go into the Easter baskets.
“I wonder how many eggs you can make?”

On the art studio, we will be doing lots of Easter
crafts such as making cards, finger painting and
creating patterns.

We are looking forward to sharing the activities
with you at stay and play.

Our song of the week is “Chick, Chick, Chicken”
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Preschool Room

Next week in pre-school we will be celebrating
Easter.

We will be planting beans like ‘Jack’ in Jack
and the Beanstalk, reading the Easter story,
making Easter cards for our families and
practising our mark making skills by adding top
to bottom marks, zigzags and circle patterns to

eggs.

We have really enjoyed watching the ducklings
grow and have observed the changes they
have made, from egg to hatchling and even

given them their first swim in water. They have

now gone back to the farm to be with Mummy
Duck!

Our rhyme of the week will be
‘Sleeping nes "
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BABY ROOM

Next week in the Baby room our theme is let’s pretend to be gardeners

We will be exploring the pictures from ‘Jack and the Beanstalk’ and learning how to
build with wooden blocks as high as a beanstalk.
We extending this o the outside are where we will be watering our beans that we grew
Iast week.

Our messy play will be exploring how to hold paintbrushes to be able to make top to
bottom movements on paper that represent beanstalks. We will also explore how the
paint feels by using our hands and fingers to decorate an egg shape to place on our

Easter cards.

Outside, we will be using sticks to make lines and circles in the wet sand and
exploring leaves and petals in the colourful water.

We will watch and listen to ‘Jack and the Beanstalk’ story on the interactive board
and pretend to grow like a bean stalk. We will sing our welcome time song and learn
how to share our name cards with our friends by singing:
is here”.

“Its good to see that ...

Nursery Rhymes
of the week

Click on the image
to access the
song.

‘Chick, chick,
chick, chick,
chicken’ with Mr
Tumble.
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https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbeebies/watch/playlist-something-special-nursery-rhymes

Do you know about the Telford and Wrekin
Family Hubs?

Family hubs are a place virtually or in your
own community that provide signposting and
support for parents and children.

@) ® @ Telford and Wrekin

W' FAMILY HUBS

Right help at the right time

Click on the link to access the website and
find out more

https://www.telford.gov.uk/info/20087/
healthy_telford/6640/best_start_for_life_-
_family_hubs
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The Children’s Bowel & Bladder Charity

ERIC — the children’s bowel and
bladder charity are hosting online
parent/carer workshops over the next
month via webinars.

Click here or on the image below to
access the website to signup

Some topics include:

. How to tackle potty and toilet
avoidance

. How to help your child relax for
toilet sits

. How to go about toilet training
when your child has additional
needs

. How to manage your child’s

Shropshire and Telford and Wrekin
Dental Advice Line

Do you have an
urgent dental
problem or need
dental advice?

Are you looking
for an NHS
dentist for
routine care?

Monday to Friday
0800-2100

01743 237916

A A A A

hropshire Community Health INHS |

Telford Public Health Nursing Service

NHS'
whhdx

Healthy you, Healthy Future
Telephone Number 0333 358 3328
Text 07520 619 053
School nurse 07520 619 051
Follow on twitter

@ShropPHNurse  Open 9am-4.30pm
excluding bank holidays



How%20to%20manage%20your%20child’s%20bedwetting
https://eu-west-1.protection.sophos.com?d=eric.org.uk&u=aHR0cHM6Ly9lcmljLm9yZy51ay9wYXJlbnQtY2FyZXItd2ViaW5hcnMv&i=NjIyOWRhYzU3MTEzNWExZDJmZjdmYTZh&t=Yk9MOHJOVGRvWnFZNXN0STNjc3R0NjVqYXowem5aRTZ2SFJJUmZaakRaZz0=&h=4a4b025c15324a20ba82a9812ddea769&s=AVNPUEhUT0N
https://eu-west-1.protection.sophos.com?d=eric.org.uk&u=aHR0cHM6Ly9lcmljLm9yZy51ay9wYXJlbnQtY2FyZXItd2ViaW5hcnMv&i=NjIyOWRhYzU3MTEzNWExZDJmZjdmYTZh&t=Yk9MOHJOVGRvWnFZNXN0STNjc3R0NjVqYXowem5aRTZ2SFJJUmZaakRaZz0=&h=4a4b025c15324a20ba82a9812ddea769&s=AVNPUEhUT0N
https://eu-west-1.protection.sophos.com?d=eric.org.uk&u=aHR0cHM6Ly9lcmljLm9yZy51ay9wYXJlbnQtY2FyZXItd2ViaW5hcnMv&i=NjIyOWRhYzU3MTEzNWExZDJmZjdmYTZh&t=Yk9MOHJOVGRvWnFZNXN0STNjc3R0NjVqYXowem5aRTZ2SFJJUmZaakRaZz0=&h=4a4b025c15324a20ba82a9812ddea769&s=AVNPUEhUT0N
https://eu-west-1.protection.sophos.com?d=eric.org.uk&u=aHR0cHM6Ly9lcmljLm9yZy51ay9wYXJlbnQtY2FyZXItd2ViaW5hcnMv&i=NjIyOWRhYzU3MTEzNWExZDJmZjdmYTZh&t=Yk9MOHJOVGRvWnFZNXN0STNjc3R0NjVqYXowem5aRTZ2SFJJUmZaakRaZz0=&h=4a4b025c15324a20ba82a9812ddea769&s=AVNPUEhUT0N
https://eu-west-1.protection.sophos.com?d=eric.org.uk&u=aHR0cHM6Ly9lcmljLm9yZy51ay9wYXJlbnQtY2FyZXItd2ViaW5hcnMv&i=NjIyOWRhYzU3MTEzNWExZDJmZjdmYTZh&t=Yk9MOHJOVGRvWnFZNXN0STNjc3R0NjVqYXowem5aRTZ2SFJJUmZaakRaZz0=&h=4a4b025c15324a20ba82a9812ddea769&s=AVNPUEhUT0N
https://eu-west-1.protection.sophos.com?d=eric.org.uk&u=aHR0cHM6Ly9lcmljLm9yZy51ay9wYXJlbnQtY2FyZXItd2ViaW5hcnMv&i=NjIyOWRhYzU3MTEzNWExZDJmZjdmYTZh&t=Yk9MOHJOVGRvWnFZNXN0STNjc3R0NjVqYXowem5aRTZ2SFJJUmZaakRaZz0=&h=4a4b025c15324a20ba82a9812ddea769&s=AVNPUEhUT0N
https://eu-west-1.protection.sophos.com?d=eric.org.uk&u=aHR0cHM6Ly9lcmljLm9yZy51ay9wYXJlbnQtY2FyZXItd2ViaW5hcnMv&i=NjIyOWRhYzU3MTEzNWExZDJmZjdmYTZh&t=Yk9MOHJOVGRvWnFZNXN0STNjc3R0NjVqYXowem5aRTZ2SFJJUmZaakRaZz0=&h=4a4b025c15324a20ba82a9812ddea769&s=AVNPUEhUT0N
https://eu-west-1.protection.sophos.com?d=eric.org.uk&u=aHR0cHM6Ly9lcmljLm9yZy51ay9wYXJlbnQtY2FyZXItd2ViaW5hcnMv&i=NjIyOWRhYzU3MTEzNWExZDJmZjdmYTZh&t=Yk9MOHJOVGRvWnFZNXN0STNjc3R0NjVqYXowem5aRTZ2SFJJUmZaakRaZz0=&h=4a4b025c15324a20ba82a9812ddea769&s=AVNPUEhUT0N
https://eric.org.uk/family-events/
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particulary in the first few months of life, so it is imporant that
carers are aware of this and the adlions they can take to protect tham. Thn
simplest way to do this is by sleeping a baby on their back on a firm, flat
surface with no padded or cushionad areas. This will help to keap theair
airways open and reduce the risk of suffocation and SID5. A col, Moses'
basket, bassinel, carry col or crib all fulfill these criteria.

Theara are a number of baby products on the market which are not suitable
for babies to sleap in, even some of which are designed for this purpose.
Lullaby Trust aim to with the k o make

empower
informed choicas about their baby's sleeping place and understand why

some of these products are not suitable for baby's slesp and aim to avoid
therm. Parents need to be confident about choosing a safer sleep space
for theair baby.
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An infant placed on
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SIDS claims the lives

i

unexplained of approximately 182 their 'rolnl to sleep is
infant death babies every year in Sharing a room with up to 6 times more at
rate in the UK the UK: that’s around your baby can halve \ ' risk of SIDS than one
for live births. 3 babies a week the risk of SIDS placed on their back

Babies born
at low birth
weight are

Around 5 times more
89% of at risk of
SIDS happen 5ID§ than

in the first babies born
6 months ata nurrpal
of life birth weight

Boys are more at risk of
SIDS than girls - 63% of

unexplained infant deaths
were boys in 2021

Sleeping on a sofa with a baby can increase
the chance of SIDS by up to 50 times

S

duced by The Lulaby Trust December 2023 woewlulabytristorg.k Registerad Charity Number. 262191

Over a third of
SIDS deaths could
be avoided if no
women smoked
during pregnancy

In 2021 the SIDS rate was
almost 4 times higher among
mums under 20 compared to
all other age groups

Safer Sleep Week ~ 11™ to 17™ March 2024

It's #SaferSleepWeek, the annual
awareness campaign around reducing
sudden infant death syndrome (also
known as SIDS). CDOP are proud to
support @lullabytrust as they discuss the
subject of ‘the safest place’. Tap here to
read more:

hitps://www.lullabytrust org.uk/about-

us/safer-sleep-week/

Airway advice

A baby's airway or breathing tube can
easily block, narrow or fold, making it
difficult for them to breathe. |It's
#SaferSleepWeek over at @lullabytrust
and they're talking about how to create the
safest place for a baby to sleep in a way
that protects these vulnerable airways and
reduces the risk of SIDS and accidents.




Do you know what to expect in the
Early Years Foundation Stage?
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At National Online Safety, we believe in emp: ing p , carers and trusted adults with the information to hold an informed conversation about online safety with their children, should they
foolitis This guide fi on one of many issues which we believe trusted adults should be aware of. Please visit www.nati i fety.com for further guides, hints and tips for adults.

ONLINE SAFETY FOR UNDER 5s
10)opjTipsforiParentsiand|Carersiis

According to Ofcom’s most recent research, a significant proportion of children are already online by the time they
start school, with 17% of 5-year-olds owning their own mobile phone and 50% using messaging platforms. As
becoming familiar with technology is generally encouraged in younger children — and has been essential for

education during the pandemic - it is crucial that trusted adults recognise both the benefits and the risks of infants |
and toddlers using digital devices. We‘'ve compiled our top tips to help the under-5s start their online safety journey.
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USE DEVICES TOGETHER ﬁiﬂ}g‘)ﬁ &  BLOCKIN-APP PURCHASES ¢ ©

If your child uses a device that's linked

to a payment method (such as a bank

. card), use the parental controls to block

buys from u_rp stores, as well as in-am)

Purchases. hat will prevent your chi
rom accidentally spending money while

~ on your device. -~
— N

CHOOSE SAFE APPS AND SITES

There are some fantastic apps and platforms
4 that are specifically designed to be safer for
children. Always check the PEGI age
rating before downloading an app,
and test it yourself before allowing
your child to use it.

This lets you monitor and control what
your child is using the device for. It
also provides the interaction that
supports children’s understanding \

of what they’re seeing — allowing
them to ask you questions, and so on.

ACTIVATE PARENTAL CONTROLS @

Most digital devices have built-in parental .
controls that can limit the type of content

children have access to. If your little one

uses any device (even borrowing yours),

it’s a good idea to explore what controls

the device has and enable them whenever
. they have access to it.

!
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" MANAGE SCREEN TIME

This can be tricky, especially if your child is
interested in a certain video, app or game.
Try to agree on some ground rules and get
your child into a routine which includes
certain times of the day when they go
without devices.

INVOLVE THE FAMILY

If your toddler has older siblings, it’s

likely that their rules for device use will be

different — and that they’ll access content

that isn't appropriate for younger ones ‘
Encourage the whole family to be good role

(a particular worry if they share devices).

/

models and help little ones stay safe online.

TALK ABOUT BEING SAFE ONLINE @

Just like we teach children about being
safe in the real world, we need to educate
them about how to stay safe online. Use
age-appropriate language to help them
understand, and plenty of hand gestures
can reinforce what you‘re telling them.

i r

SET A GOOD EXAMPLE

Children often learn by watching and ﬁ‘
coprin% those around them, and using .
digital devices is no exception. When

! You're around your child, try to follow

—= the same rules that you've set for them.
Let them see you ba ancmP ){our time online
with interacting with people in real life, too.

IF IN DOUBT, ASK

The easiest way to find out what your child
is doing online is usually just to talk about it
with them. Developing an open dialogue at
an early age helps them grow up feeling able
to talk to you about their digital life — providing
opportunities to intervene if you‘re concerned.

SUPPORT CREATIVE & ACTIVE PLAY

Physical and creative activities are important q
for a child’s wellbeing, and there are plenty of
ways to incorporate technology into that. For ()
example, you could encourage games that ‘
require physical movement; dance and
sing along to songs your child loves; and
7 follow step-by-step crafting videos.

Meet Our Expert

Konstantina Moustaka is a professional development and
EYFS coordinator at an ‘outstanding’ nursery school in
London. She has been working as a nursery and early years
practitioner, both in the UK and internationally, for the past 16

years.
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@ www.nationalonlinesafety.com ’ @natonlinesafety n [NationalOnlineSafety @nationalonlinesafety

Users of this guide do so at their own discretion. No liability is entered into. Current as of the date of release: 11.05.2022

Sources: httpsi// norguk/__datafe fiocit_file/0024/: fchilrens-media-use-and-attitudes-report-2022 pf




